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Nursery
In maths this week we have been learning about the order which 

numbers come in, looking for the next number. 
We have used numbered cars, we learnt that number 2 

comes after number 1. 



Reception
We’ve had a lovely week in Reception with lots 
of exciting learning happening across the 
classroom. 
In literacy, we began reading The Leopard’s 
Drum—the children really enjoyed predicting 
what might happen in the story just by looking at 
the front cover, and we even had a go using a 
drum to bring the story to life. 
In maths, we used Numicon to recap our number 
bonds to 10, and the children had great fun 
exploring the different combinations. 
In PSED, we talked about our achievements and 
what makes us feel proud; each child then wrote 
their own achievement on a rosette. 



Year 1
In English we have been writing diaries. We 
wrote about what we did each day and we 
remembered to use a capital letter for the 
days of the week. 

In maths we have been learning about time. 
We looked at whether activities take hours, 
minutes or seconds to complete and have 
learnt to tell the time to o’clock and half 
past. 

In art, we continued to use paper to create 
sculptures. This week we experimented 
with lots of different ways to fold and shape 
paper. 



Year 2
In writing we have continued looking at Hortense and the Shadow 
and writing what we think she should say to her shadow.

In maths we have consolidated our 
learning on statistics.

In science we have been botanists. 
We have looked at and drawn 
plants. then looked at the 
identification chart and figured out 
the name.



Year 3
In English, we have been writing an 
explanation text about our cracking 
contraptions inspired by Wallace and Gromit 
and the Bradford Literature Festival. 
We have designed new inventions that 
would save you time and money by solve 
your everyday problems. We are convinced 
Mrs Keenan would purchase our A.I 
medicare robot, that would carry out any 
first aid in school.  

In maths, we have been investigating angles. 
We discussed how compass turns and the 
minutes on a clock are similar to a right angle 
measurement. 



Year 4 

In writing, we have been writing our 
non-chronological report all about Bradford. 
We are looking forward to completing them.

In maths, we have started a new unit all about 
position and direction. We have been writing 

and plotting coordinates.

In our geography lesson, we have been 
exploring the Amazon Rainforest. This week, we 

focused on the dangers to the Amazon and 
what we can do to protect it.



Year 5
Year 5 have been continuing to read, ‘There’s a 
boy in the girl’s bathroom’ We have compared 
the theme and main character to other books 
we have read. In 5 Rauf we have presented 
these to the class as we loved our book talk 
presentations so much!

We have done some amazing acting this week 
while looking at a playscript in writing. We 
have looked at the features this text has.

In science, we have recapped our 
understanding of an insect and looked at the 
lifecycle.



Year 6
This week have continued to rehearse 
our leavers assembly. We have also 
worked out the route we will take to get 
to our secondary school. 

We completed our book talk 
presentation and some of us performed 
them to other year groups. 

In writing we have completed our report 
about Bradford City’s promotion to 
League One!



Thank you


